
Newsletter

Thursday, June 20th

10:00am – 11:00am

Friday, June 21st 
10:00am – 11:00am

Happy Summer King Center!

As we celebrate the conclusion of our 24th school year, I am so proud 

of the Grit, Commitment, and Respect our students and staff have 

demonstrated during this year.  These are some of our core values I 

witnessed lived out daily in our school.  Rather at a sporting event, 

preparing for state tests, or celebrating our first Alumni reunion, the 

true spirit of a Trailblazer came to life in our school.  Leadership 

and Compassion filled this building and guided us to this celebratory 

close of yet another amazing school year. 

As we shift into our summer vacation mode, let us remember these 

values and carry them with us unto our homes and communities.   

Let us hold close the words of our namesake, Dr. Martin Luther King 

Jr., as he calls upon us to “Be the peace you wish to see in the 

world”.  Enjoy the sunshine, create lasting memories with loved 

ones, read some great books, and share peace wherever you may go.   

I thank each of you for every gift of talent and joy you bring to this 

school and look forward to celebrating our 25th First Day of School 

on September 3rd. 

With grace and peace,

Tamaira Coleman, Executive Director





Science MAP Testing (3rd-8th Grade only) - June 4th
Math & Science Camp (3rd & 6th Grade only) - June 6th & 7th

Grades Close - June 7th
7th Grade Field Trip - June 7th (Riverworks)

MAP Incentive Dress Down for meeting their Goals - June 10th
8th Grade Field Trip - June 14th (Niagara Falls)
8th Grade Field Trip - June 18th (Cedar Point)

1/2 Day Students - June 17th, 18th, 20th & 21st
Parent/Teacher Conferences - June 17th & 18th

Juneteenth No School - June 19th
Last Day of School - June 21st

Report Cards Mailed home - June 21st

Parents,

If your child is awaiting high school

placement, please contact Central

Registration at (716) 816-3717 for

additional information regarding Buffalo

Public Schools. For additional

information regarding charter schools,

please contact that particular school as

they can provide further assistance. 

Thank you for your cooperation

throughout the high school application

process!

-The Counseling Department



Students who borrowed Chromebook and Charger must return these Items back to the school.

June  12 - 16 - To their Homeroom teacher

June  17 - 21 - To the  Main Office from  8:00 am - 3:00 pm

If a student's Chromebook  is damaged and not turned in by June 30, 2024 the student will be 

responsible for reimbursing King Center CS for the repair.

Costs of Repair

Screen - $125.00 

Keyboard - $100.00 

Power Adapter - $30.00 

Full Replacement  - $320.00

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.  We wish you all a safe and fun 2024 summer!

-  Technology Department



KCCS’s Cafeteria

Thursday, June 13th

3:00pm – 5:00pm

Light Refreshments will be served





Troop 35853 - KING CENTER CHARTER SCHOOL is looking to 

expand and add a Brownie Troop!

If your daughter will be in the 2nd grade in the Fall 2024 at King Center and you want her to explore 

her leadership skills, join Girl Scouts of WNY.

If you are interested in co-leading the troop or have questions, please

contact michelle.martin@gswny.org.

mailto:michelle.martin@gswny.org




2024 END OF YEAR MEDICATION PICK-UP FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE NURSE 

 

JUNE 3rd to 18th- from 8:30am to 3pm sharp & JUNE 20th- from 8:30am to 12pm sharp. 

**JUNE 2Oth is the last day to pick up meds from the nurse** ANY meds not picked up 

will be discarded after 12 pm on 6/20. NYS Law requires that ALL medications left at the 

end of the school year be discarded. 

 

INHALERS- will be signed out and returned to students to take home the last FULL week 

of school (6/10-6/14). A parent or guardian can pick this up at any time. 

 

OTHER MEDS (Epipens, Pills, Liquids, etc..)- The school cannot allow your child to carry 

and bring the medication home. An adult MUST pick up. 

 

*****If you wish to designate an adult not listed in the students contact profile, you MUST 

notify the nurse first**** 

—---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GET ON-TRACK DURING THE SUMMER-TIME!!!!! 

 

1.Call the Pediatrician NOW and schedule appointments during the summer months to 

make sure your child(ren) have updated physicals and immunizations. 

 

2. RISING 7th GRADERS-  ALL 6th graders (moving on to 7th) will need to get the MCV 

(Meningococcal Vaccine) to attend school in the fall ( A NYSDOH 7th grade requirement) 

 

****DOCTOR’S offices can fax ALL student medical information to #716-895-2058. 

****PARENT faxes or emails of medical information will NOT BE ACCEPTED. Info can 

also be mailed or handed in to the Main Office****  

 

Thank you for your cooperation! Have a great healthy and safe summer! 

Nurse L. Marshall  
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